Florida House of Representatives

Representative Jennifer Sullivan

District 31
District Office: Tallahassee Office:
2755 South Bay Street, Unit D 308 House Office Building
Eustis, Florida 32726-6591 402 South Monroe Street
(352) 742-6275 Tallahassee, FL 32399
(352) 742-6277 (fax) (850) 717-5031

Ms. Karen Young, CEO
Woz Ed

1001 N Central Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85004

Dear Karen:

As Chair of the House Education Committee, I want to personally thank you for all you and Woz Ed are doing
in Florida and across the United States and for the thoughtful invitation to join you.

I wish I could be there with you this week but, unfortunately, due to it being a Committee Week here in the
Florida House, I am unable to join you at this exciting event. I am eager to hear more about the various creative

STEM opportunities for students and teachers that are a result of this conference.

Nevertheless, I look forward to hearing from Woz Ed, and all of your STEM partners as we prepare our schools,
teachers and students for the challenges and opportunities of the 21st century.

We will be looking to innovators and leaders like you as we continue our efforts to prepare our students to
graduate with the skills they need today to be successful and contributing citizens tomorrow.

Thank you again for the thoughtful invitation and, on behalf of the House Education Committee, have a great
week and a wonderful evening. I look forward to hearing more about Woz U in the coming weeks!

Sincerely, ﬂ
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Committees: Education Committee; Health Quality Subcommittee; Public Integrity & Ethics Committee;
Ways & Means Committee; Oversight, Transparency & Public Management Subcommittee



